
16.01.2024 >>>19.01.2024

Sign Up Link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/
UmD4Xw5TLP?origin=lprLink

Right to Repair 
Card Deck 
Evaluation 
Workshop

We are a team of researchers from the Fixing the 
Future project at the University of Edinburgh. We 
are excited to invite you to participate in our 
upcoming online workshop---“Right to Repair 
card deck evaluation”. This workshop aims to 
gather valuable insights and feedback on a card 
deck designed to support the longevity and 
‘right to repair’ of consumer electronics and 
Internet of Things devices.



We are keen to hear from a wide range of 
participants working on these topics, so if this 
sounds of interest to you, please do sign up.

We are particularly interested in hearing from 
those working across the supply chain of design, 
deployment and operations for consumer-
focused Internet of Things and electronics 
devices and services. So, we especially 
encourage those who are design professionals 
or practitioners, UX specialists, students or 
researchers, product developers or managers, IT 
professionals, engineers, academics, legal 
practitioners, repairers etc.

Sign Up QR code:

The card deck we will be evaluating focuses on 
the legal aspects of how design can support the 
'right to repair' in the design of IoTs, primarily 
based on European Union and UK legislation. 
These cards have been designed to provide 
valuable guidance and information for product 
development teams working on IoT devices.

We will be hosting a 1-hour online workshop 
where there will be an introduction to the cards, 
some activities to work together on using the 
cards, and time for feedback and discussion with 
your group.



Please use the link or QR code provided to express 
your interest in attending by 15th of Jan 2024. The 
link will offer you particular time slots that best 
suit you, so please select those when signing up 
so we can allocate you to a group at a time that 
suits you. We will then send you a consent form 
and announce your time allocation of the 
workshop. We will be hosting the workshop on 
Microsoft Teams and will send an invite out to you 
to hold this in your diary.



If you have any questions or require further 
information, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
the following email address: s2184082@ed.ac.uk . 
To find out more about the wider project, see 
https://ftf.wp.horizon.ac.uk



Thank you for your interest and we look forward to 
your participation!
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